# SOUTH WINDSOR AGRICULTURE, ARTS, & NATURE SUB-COMMITTEE AGENDA

WED. MAY 11, 2016

\*\*MEETING LOCATION: SW Library/Board Rm.

REMINDER—Please bring your copies of proposed farm plans distributed at the last meeting

#### TIME: 5:30—6:30pm

- 1. Call Meeting to Order (Co-Chairs)
- 2. Roll Call
- 3. Approval of Minutes (October 14, 2015, February 10, 2016, March 9, 2016, and April 13, 2016)
- 4. Public Input
- 5. Discussion Items

## The design/consulting team will be presenting their FINAL report to us at this meeting:

- 1. Farming and Functions of the Facility—resident farmer, community gardens, farmers market
- 2. Economic Development ideas—animals, cropland, scenic drive, barns, food co-op
- 3. Architectural Assessment—farmhouse, barns, silo
- Landscape Assessment—trees, plantings
- 5. Conceptual Development -- Options for farm buildings locations
- 6. Entrance and Exit roads at the farm—Realistic options/time frame for development

## Reminder/Sub-Committee contacts:

- a. Research on CSA -- chair/Mary Etter
- b. Referendum Funding--legal opinion--Michele Lipe
- c. Historical Info -- Ginny Macro/Jeff Folger/Mary Etter/Andy Paterna
- d. Site Plan for Property--Jeff Folger/Michele Lipe/John Caldwell
- 6. New Business/Discussion items
- 7. Next Meeting Date: Wed. June 8, 2016/SW Library
- 8. Adjournment

#### **Member List:**

M. Saud Anwar, Town Council

Pat Botteron, Open Space Task Force

Tom Delnicki, Mayor

Stephanie Dexter, Planning & Zoning Commission

Mary Etter, South Windsor Public Library

Ray Favreau, Director of Parks & Recreation

Jeff Folger, Senior Environmental Planner

Katie Graham, Park & Recreation Commission

Sandy Jeski, South Windsor Agricultural Land Preservation Advisory Commission

Michele Lipe, Director of Planning

Ginny Macro, Historic District Commission

John Mitchell, Rotary Club

Andrew Paterna, South Windsor FOOD Alliance

Liz Pendleton, Town Council

Tim Shepard, South Windsor Land Trust

Jan Snyder, Town Council

Betty Warren, Inland Wetland Agency/Conservation Commission

John Caldwell, Parks Superintendent